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Object to Proposal 
 
I would like to put forward my objections to the proposed building of 7 new 
houses behind 84-108 Ragged Hall Lane.  
 
We love this area and the protection that the Green Belt has provided it. It has a 
lovely feeling of seclusion and greenery and closeness to nature. This is being 
threatened now by multiple planning proposals to make the area busier and more 
like a compressed suburb.  
 
Further to this, we will be directly affected by increased traffic and noise. The 
single track countryside end of Ragged Hall Lane is already becoming difficult to 
use, and Watford Road on the other end has seen significantly more traffic in 
recent year or two.  
 
It also seems like this is not providing affordable housing 
 




